
To the House Rules Committee: This resolution is important because it focuses on providing and 
maintaining wild salmon in North America. Having vibrant runs of salmon can significantly contribute to 
a healthy earth and clean water. Salmon fishing has always  provided an essential connection to the 
ecosystem, and this part of the human experience must not be allowed to shrink or disappear. 
Accordingly, the Association of Northwest Steelheaders supports efforts and considerations well 
articulated in HCR 35 —science based things which will improve the knowledge and environment 
involving all salmon, wild and hatchery.                       Bob Oleson 
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